
The Christmas season is upon us and it’s one 
of my favorite times of year at the Lake Club. 
It’s so fun to watch the staff come together 
as a group as they decorate the Club while 
listening to Christmas carols. A special thanks 
to Michelle, Jenny, Wren and the Lake Club 
Staff who went over and above to bring a new 
style to our holiday decor.

I am excited about the two upcoming events 
we have this month. The Commodore’s 
Holiday Party is going to be wonderful 
this year, with the talented Jenny Thiel 
performing. She is always such a treat and 
I and many of our members look forward to 
hearing her perform. You can also celebrate 
an elegant New Year’s Eve with a candlelight 
dinner at the Lake Club. Enjoy Cole’s Special 
menu for the evening and live performance 
by Peter D’Amore. As always, I am looking 
forward to seeing you at the club. 

Happy Holidays!

One of the things that brings our members back to us time and 
time again is our dedication to providing them with memorable 
and engaging experiences. The Lake Club is decked out for your 
Holiday enjoyment and we hope you will make the Club part of 
your Holiday celebrations.

As I look back on November, I see the results of a staff 
that is committed to innovation and improvement of your 
experience at the Club. Wednesday Night Family Night is 
just one example: a different menu every Wednesday night 
served family-style for the entire family’s casual dining 
enjoyment. There’s also the added bonus that if the kids 

get a little restless, they can burn off some energy using the new ping-pong and 
foosball tables that were recently installed at Dockside. The Family Night dinners 
have been well-received by the members and will continue into December. The third 
annual Ladies Night Out was the largest of these events, requiring the use of two 
floors to accommodate new vendors. If you missed it, you missed a fun event. 
Thanks to all who work so hard to make this a successful event.

Please see our Facebook page to shop Ladies Night Out after the event.
 
The Club has planned several holiday events for the enjoyment of members, family and 
friends. These include:

The Commodore’s Holiday Cocktail Party, Friday, December 12 - 
featuring cocktails and hors d’oeuvres, followed by dinner from our usual Friday 
Night Dinner menu. Music will be provided by Jenny Thiel.

The New Years Eve Candlelight Dinner, Wednesday, December 31 - 
featuring a special menu created by Chef Cole. Music will be provided by guitarist 
Peter D’Amore from 6 to 9 PM.

Please watch out for our weekly emails with details on how to make your reservation for 
these events. 

The Club is, of course, also available to help with your special holiday family or business 
parties and celebrations. The staff is eager to help you make your holidays everything you 
want them to be. Just call Mary Wean at 262-567-4934.

Angela and I wish you a Merry Christmas, a joyous holiday season and a Happy New Year.

We look forward to seeing you at the Club over the festive season. Please invite your neighbors 
and friends to enjoy the Club with you over the holiday season.

MARY WEAN’S MESSAGE FROM OUR COMMODORE

December 2014
262.567.4934  |   Oc o n o m o w o cLa k eCl u b.o r g

We are now accepting ads for the  

2015 OCONOMOWOC LAKE CLUB 

MEMBERSHIP DIRECTORY

Please email your art work in PDF format directly to olc@
clubolc.com with your name and contact information 
for billing. All artwork is due BEFORE December 20, 
2014. Let your friends and family know! This is a great 
opportunity to advertise businesses, both big and small.

BLACK & WHITE AD *
Full Page 5.5” x 8.5”	 Member - $550 	 Non-Member - $625
Half Page 5.5” x 4.25”	 Member - $300	 Non-Member - $340
Business Card 3.5” x 2”	 Member - $175	 Non-Member - $195

COLOR AD *
Full Page 5.5” x 8.5”	 Member - $600	 Non-Member - $675
Half Page 5.5” x 4.25”	 Member - $350	 Non-Member - $390
Business Card 3.5” x 2”	 Member - $225	 Non-Member - $245

WEBSITE AD ONLY *
Full Page 5.5” x 8.5”	 Member - $200	 Non-Member - $335
Half Page 5.5” x 4.25”	 Member - $115	 Non-Member - $130
Business Card 3.5” x 2”	 Member - $75	 Non-Member - $80

* All Ads should allow for a 1/8 inch bleed and 1/8 inch clearance from the edge.



We invite you to join us at our many one-of-
a-kind events we have organized for you, your 
friends, and your family. Peruse through our 
social calendar, find the perfect events for you, 
and gather all your friends and family together 
to attend an unforgettable experience at the 
Lake Club!

Wednesday Family Nights Family Dining 5-8

Friday, December 12th Commodore’s Holiday Cocktail Party

Thursday, December 18th Soup and Salad Buffet

Wednesday, December 31st New Year’s Eve Candlelight Dining 5-late

Sunday, January 25th Winter Family Fun Day

SUE WHITE’S MESSAGE

FOOD & BEVERAGE: ANDREA FRICANO

CHEF’S CHAT WITH COLE: GUEST CHEF - KATHY BUDDA

TIMELESS MEMORIES - NOVEMBER SNAPSHOTS

One of the joys of the holidays is sharing traditions and memories together at 
the Lake Club. Many of our members host their Christmas parties here every 
year and it’s lovely to see them come back again and again. The Lake Club has 
a variety of different spaces to host your unique holiday celebration.  January is 
the perfect time to celebrate your holiday party and show employee appreciation 
without all the hustle and bustle that December brings.  Call today to discuss your 
holiday event!

I am so excited to spend my first holiday season here at the Lake Club. I love 
this beautiful country and discovering quaint places like Oconomowoc. It is 
a wonderful example of a small community where everybody knows everyone.  
It’s amazing to see how family-oriented everyone is and how they are looking 
forward to celebrating the holidays together. From great food and drinks to 
memories treasured, we want your Lake Club experiences to bring you back time 
and time again. Your feedback and ideas are always welcome - let’s work together 
to keep enhancing our club of choice!

Many of the shared traditions of the Lake Club during the festive months includes so many of the wonderful dishes and treats the kitchen 
churns out every holiday season. Some stories from Head Chef Cole Singer and Pastry Chef Kathy Budda, with their thoughts on making 
the holiday treats that we all know and love:

What are some of your own family traditions around the holidays?

Chef Kathy: My grandmother raised me and with a large extended family, she didn’t have a lot of money to buy gifts. Every year we’d start 
bake Christmas cookies from September until December to give as gifts for friends and family. This is truly the only time my grandmother 
would really open up and talk about her life as we baked the day away! This is a tradition that I’ve carried on with my 
children. Christmas cookies are such a huge part of the holiday season here at the Lake Club. I love making all 
the different orders for the club members - one of my favorite recipes is a Danish butter cookie that is just 
a joy to bake - and eat!

Chef Cole: Christmas dinner is the big thing with my family. At my house we make braised short 
ribs for dinner. It’s a tradition to use only country-style cut Amish short ribs with red wine and lots of 
rosemary. You get started early in the day and enjoy the smell of homemade ribs cooking all day long 
as you’re opening gifts and enjoying family time. Delicious aromas are such an important part of our 
Christmas memories, and I want that for my kids. It’s a warming feeling to have a house that just smells 
like the holidays. If you’d like to try this dish at home for your family get to get together, give the Lake Club 
a call and I will prepare it for you with pleasure. All you’ll have to do is enjoy!


